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Blood Donation Camp organised by
Swamini Atmaprajnananada Saraswati

of Arsha Vidya Vikas Kendra, Bhubaneswar

Arsha Vidya Vikas Kendra, Bhubaneswar organized a Blood Donation

Camp in Bharatiya Vidya Bhavan, Bhubaneswar on 27th August 2009.

Management students of BVB and some local people voluntarily donated

blood. Fifty units of blood were collected. The donors were issued individual

certificates by Red Cross, that enables them to receive equal amount of

blood if and when necessary. Each donor was treated with fruit-juice and

refreshments after the blood donation. The arrangement was appreciated

by the Doctors and staff of Red Cross.

Swamini Atmaprajnananda Saraswati
Arsha Vidya Vikas Kendra, Bhubaneswar
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